
The American Association of Code Enforcement  

has a new website address!!   

After many years of using aace1.com, we can now be found at www.aace1.org. 

AACE has been undergoing some changes and new perspectives this year.  With the expiration 

of our .com domain name our web host company, Affiniscape, is assisting us in becoming .org 

for the future.   

You will not see any problem with this change.  Everything will remain the same.  We apologize 

that the site was not accessible for a few days while we attempted to renew what we had.  We 

needed the assistance of others that we were unable to receive and we did not want the site 

unavailable to our members any longer. 

You may temporarily find links that may not have been converted yet.  We are working on 

getting all of those transitioned to the new address and will have them all completed as soon 

as possible.    

Please update your records with our new information and please share it with others.   

American Association of Code Enforcement (AACE)  
114 Lakeshore Loop  
Tow, TX 78672 
(830) 613-4268 (cell #) 
(830) 613-4257 (office #) 

www.aace1.org  
 

Thank you, 

Donna Wisniewski 

AACE President 
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